

July Meeting Highlights


Twenty-five Waterways members & guests gathered at the Chartiers Country Club for the July 11th luncheon meeting.
Coast Guard News
Coast Guard summary report below:
· CDR Wischmann brought LCDR Josh Peters to the lunch and introduced him to his first WAP lunch.  LCDR Peters is the Senior Reserve Officer at MSU Pittsburgh.

· CDR Wischmann stated that he felt the third Marine Incident Summit, held on Tuesday, 10 July in Marietta, went very well.  He thanked the Navigation Committee for its ongoing support and participation in this important effort.

· CDR Wischmann informed the WAP that the Lunch Meeting with AWO, held right after the Incident Summit in Marietta, went well.  He stated that the discussion was pleasant and productive.  He expects the lunch meetings with AWO to become a regular event a few times a year.

· CDR Wischmann did not have any news on regulatory initiatives but stated that he would keep everyone apprised of TWIC developments, along with any other issues of interest.

Army Corps of Engineers

Richard Lockwood presented the attached report. (See Attach1)  
National Weather Service
   
Theresa Rossi presented the attached report. (See Attach1)
Hurricane information had been requested and is included in the attached report.  (See Attach2)
Port of Pittsburgh Commission Report
Mary Ann Bucci reported that the PPC is making an application for either grant or loan money through   Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality (CMAQ) funds.  The money would be available for any upgrades or changes that a terminal facility or barge might need to upgrade any of their equipment for either ultra-low sulfur fuel or biodiesel fuel.  Equipment includes: towboats, locomotives or any equipment uses at a terminal to conduct their business.  The PPC will be sending out a survey to determine interest.  In the meantime, anyone who is interested please contact Jim McCarville at the PPC.

Many thanks to everyone who assisted in Senator Casey River tour on July 3, 2007.  Special thanks to Jim Grech, Mike Somales and Deane Orr of CONSOL for allowing Senator Casey’s tour to be on the Wanda and to the USACE for allowing us to hold the Press Conference and begin the tour at Braddock, despite the on-going construction.  

Jim McCarville, Peter Stephaich, Colonel Stephen Hill, and Colonel Michael Crall are appearing on the Pittsburgh Business Page on Sunday, July 16, 2007 as a follow-up to the Casey tour.  The show airs on KDKA at 8:30 AM.

 Navigation Committee Report
  
No navigation committee report was submitted.
Legislative Committee Report

Mark Devinney notified membership that the Senate has reduced the amount requested in the President’s budget for the Mon 2, 3 & 4 project by $5 million to $65.3 million.  The House has kept it at the original request of $70.3.  Differences will be worked out in a conference committee.  The president’s budget request contained no funding for the Emsworth, Dashields & Montgomery study, however the House put in $2 million and the Senate $3 million.  The Water Resource Development Act should be passed within the next couple of weeks.

Other Meeting Comments


No other comments were noted.
August Membership Meeting
The next membership meeting is scheduled for August 8th at 911th Air Force Reserve Base Picnic Shelter. Cost of the luncheon will be $15. Registration will begin at 11:45 a.m. with lunch being served promptly at Noon.  Please call, email or fax the response form below by Thursday, August 2nd if you plan on attending the luncheon meeting.  
Waterways Association of Pittsburgh

Meeting Response Form

911th Air Force Base Picnic Shelter

August 8, 2007 at 11:45 a.m.

Luncheon: 


Picnic Style luncheon will be served

Cost:
$15/per person
_____
YES, I will be attending

_____
No, I will not be attending

**Special Dietary Requirements:_____________________________________

NAME:
_____________________________________________________



(Please print)

COMPANY:
_________________________________________________

Please respond by Thursday, August 2nd to:
Cheryll Cranmer

Phone:  
(724) 355-4101

Fax:

(724) 285-4999

Email:
cheryll.cranmer@wapgh.org
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